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Pavement Rehabilitation 
Dominion Drive, Hanmer 
The City of Greater Sudbury will begin road improvements on Dominion Drive, 
from Notre Dame Avenue to 1.7km west, in Hanmer. 

This project is part of the Council-approved Capital Project for the 2024 Capital Works Program to renew 
our aging infrastructure and improve drainage. 
 

Project Highlights: 

 Pavement rehabilitation 
 Introduction of paved shoulders 
 Road culvert replacements 
 Drainage improvements 

 
Expected Start Date: Spring 2024 

Expected End Date: Fall/Winter 2024 

*Timeline is subject to change* 

Once a Contractor has been selected, affected property 

owners will receive a construction notice with more 

information about the work.  
 

 

For more information, please visit www.greatersudbury.ca/constructionprojects  If you do not have access 
to the website, please contact the Project Team members listed below and a package with further project 
details can be mailed to you. 

Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 

 Project Manager:                                                        Project Designer:    
 Miranda Edwards                                                         Joey Crispo    
 705-674-4455, extension 4246                                    705-674-4455 extension 4332    
 Cell: 705-923-1350                 Joey.Crispo@greatersudbury.ca             

 

Before Construction Begins: 

 Work crews will mark the location of underground utilities, such as gas, water and 
cable so construction work does not interfere with these utilities.  

 Investigations to determine conditions below the surface of the roadway may be 
required. You may see drilling or other activities on your street as these 
investigations occur. 

 Should you wish to make any modifications to your property entrance or replace 

an existing culvert, please contact the Project Manager prior to May 10, 2024. 

 Once a Contractor has been selected, affected property owners will receive a 

Construction Notice with more information about the work. 

 Miranda.Edwards@greatersudbury.ca 
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